Date:

Dear
Re: Proposed Registration Reform Project (RRP) legislation
| am writing out of concern for the proposed Registration Reform Project (RRP) legislation.

| believe that the implementation of such legislation will be detrimental to my investment portfolio.
| am in investor who appreciates the options provided outside of the traditional (and too highly
regulated) investment industry. | see this legislation as being invasive, and ultimately reducing my
investment options. The costs associated with this legislation will be passed on to consumers as
surely as bank fees are passed on to us.

| am an individual whose knowledge about investments has steadily grown. | know that investing
in virtually anything has inherent risks. | believe that there are both sufficient disclosure and
warnings currently provided to consumers.

Thankfully, | live in Alberta where my investment options are broader than those in other
jurisdictions such as Ontario. | wish to have my investment options continued with the current
legislation, which | find meets my needs.

| urge you to work against the implementation of the proposed RRP legislation.

| would like to close by saying my assets are your assets. The more we learn, the stronger

Alberta will become. With our schedule’s, this is the only investing that is right for us. Plus, we
have gained far more knowledge within one year; than we have in 10 years in our dealings with
the bank.
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